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From: Susan McKinney
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: 118 State St.
Date: Monday, April 28, 2025 10:19:25 AM

Good Morning, Jim, 
I will need an extension for the liquor license at 118 State St. granted to MCKO LLC. 

I will register to request the extension on the May ALRC agenda. Is there anything further I
need to do? A formal application or anything? 
Thank you for your attention, 
Susan McKinney 
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